
Do you agree or disagree with the following statement?
In twenty years there will be fewer cars in use than there are today

These days in an industrial world machines and specifically cars play an important role in our 
life. People see some advantages in using the cars so that they utilize cars even for minor 
worksaffairs. Cars are becoming more comfortable and cheaper. As a result, more people are 
encouraging encouraged to buy and use them. On the other hand, cars have some unfavorable 
effects, which can motivate people to leave their cars off. Furthermore, there may be some 
other reasons leading to cease ceasing car usage, which in the following paragraphs, I will point 
them out. 

Firstly, we cannot denial deny and ignore the impressive effects of cars in our life. They save our 
time, make transportations easier and bringe convenience to us. With the dramatic growth of 
urbanization, cars are becoming more and more important. However, besides the 
aforementioned profits, they lead to air pollution, heavy traffics and accidents. Hence, 
governments logically set some rules in order to alleviate their injurious effects. In some 
countries, the government has decided to improve and expand public transportations or the 
private companies such as Uber in the United States of America or Snapp in Iran, make making 
it easier for people to take taxies in everywhere and every time. In other societies, legislators 
apply some traffic restrictions. On the other hand, the resources of fuels such as gas and coal 
are limited and most countries endeavor to use them for purposes that are more vital. 

Most importantly, the world is drastically moving forward to a virtual universe. Due to the 
advancement in the field of artificial intelligence, the number of virtual businesses are is rapidly 
increasing and by using the internet, we can effortlessly compare goods and buy whatever we 
need. As a boss in a company, you can contact to your team and get give them adviceadvises to 
them. As a teacher, you can teach your students without need to a board and physical class and 
as a counselor or therapist, you can communicate with your clients and establish a deep 
therapeutic bond with them. In conclusion, people will manage and do their work necessities at 
home. 

In sum, however although it seems that in twenty years the world will become more machine-
made, I do believe that people gradually become more aware of the disadvantages of cars for 
environment, such as global warming. Moreover, the importance of cars in everyday life will 
fade if the companies and businesses expand the use of internet. 

China cannot be trusted. However, we have no other choice.

Although china cannot be trusted, we have no other choice.

Although she is 70, she runs like a teenager.

She is 70. However, she runs like a teenager.



However beautiful you are, you will not escape this time

However deep that is, you may never end up in heaven


